Joint Forum of Executives’ Associations of MTNL
                   Central Head Quarters, New Delhi
Ref-JF/MTNL/Delhi/CMD                                Dated -13-01-2010
To,

The CMD

MTNL, Corporate office

New Delhi.

Subject: Deferment of non co-operation programme w.e.f 14-01-2010.

R/sir,

In view of our discussion with Dir (HR) on dated 12-01-2010 regarding implementation of new pay package with 30% fitment, we have decided to defer our non co-operation programme w.e.f 14-01-2010 already notified by our earlier letter no JF/MTNL/Delhi/CMD dated 07-12-2009. And we hope that your good self will expedite the whole exercise to implement new pay package with 30% fitment to avoid any industrial unrest and inconvenience to our esteemed customers.

With regards

                                                      Yours sincerely

(V.K.Tomar)                                                                                      (A.K.Kaushik)

GS, MEA                                                                                            GS, TEAM  

Copy to:

1. Hon’ble MOC&IT ,Govt of India.

2. Secretary, DOT, Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi.

3. Director (HR), MTNL,New Delhi

4. Director (Tech), MTNL, New Delhi

5. Director (Fin), MTNL, New Delhi

6. Executive Director, MTNL Delhi

7. Executive Director, MTNL, Mumbai 

